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Attention National Junior Honor Society members:  On Monday, December 14, our wreaths will be 
delivered.  Please plan to pick up your order after school in C-16 today! 
 

Together with the Leo Club Student Council is collecting new hats, gloves and scarves for those in need. 

Please being any donations to Mrs. Manna in C-7 and your name will be entered into a drawing. The Leo Club 

and Student Council thank you for your kindness and generosity during the holiday season. 

 
Attention 7th Graders:  The 7th grade trip to the Liberty Science Center & Dinner 

Cruise around Manhattan is on June 3, 2016.  Cost is $106 and must be paid in 

full by tomorrow, December 15.  

 
The Math Lab teachers would like to remind all students to complete all the math problems and puzzles in their 
funbook.  Remember to bring in your St. Jude Math-a-thon pledges before December 18.    Choose kind by 
solving one more problem.  
 
Attention all students:  students are not allowed to stay after to watch a sporting 

event without a parent or guardian.  Students must go home and come back with a 

parent if they would like to watch a game.  

 

Intramurals will be held Monday and Wednesday next week. If you would like to participate please sign up 

outside C-12 the day of. 
 

What will you do to choose “kind” today?? 


